
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 17, 2008 

 

Honorable Nic Kovac 

Alderman, 3
rd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject: 3
RD 

ALDERMANIC DISTRICT - FILE #080526  

              INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

              NORTH LAKE DRIVE FROM EAST BELLEVIWE  

  PLACE TO A POINT 40 FEET NORTH  

        

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

This is in response to a request from a local resident to install the above-captioned parking 

restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found east bound motorists on 

East Belleview Place have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling south bound on North 

Lake Drive when vehicles park close to the corner. Therefore, in the interest of public 

safety, we recommend installing this restriction to increase cross traffic visibility at the 

intersection. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

 Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 17, 2008 

 

Honorable Milele A. Coggs 

Alderwoman, 6
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject: 6
TH 

ALDERMANIC DISTRICT - FILE #080526  

              INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

              NORTH 4
TH 

STREET FROM WEST RESERVOIR  

             AVENUE TO A POINT 40 FEET NORTH  

        
Dear Alderwoman Coggs: 

 

This is in response to a request from a local resident to install the above-captioned parking 

restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found east bound motorists on 

West Reservoir Avenue have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling south bound on North 

4
th

 Street when vehicles park close to the corner. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, 

we recommend installing this restriction to increase cross traffic visibility at the 

intersection. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

 Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 17, 2008 
 

Honorable Robert J. Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Subject: 4
TH 

ALDERMANIC DISTRICT - FILE #080526  

INSTALLATION OF 2 HOUR METER PARKING ON  

THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH 2
ND

 STREET FROM THE  

INTERSECTION OF WEST ST. PAUL AVENUE TO A 

POINT 165 FEET TO THE NORTH. 
 

REMOVAL OF 2 HOUR PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE  

OF NORTH 2
ND

 STREET FROM THE INTERSECTION OF  

WEST ST. PAUL AVENUE TO A POINT 165 FEET TO THE NORTH. 
 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 
 

The completion of the Marquette Interchange and the near completion of the re-paving of 

the local roads around the interchange, has presented an opportunity to add parking 

metered spaces on North 2
nd

 Street. 
 

The Installation of: 

“Two Hour Meter Parking, 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM Monday-Friday, Two Hour Parking 8:00 

AM to 6:00 PM Saturday, One dollar per hour.” 
 

The Removal of: 

“Two Hour Parking 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM Monday-Saturday.” 
 

If you have no objection to the above, we will prepare the necessary legislation for the 

next Public Safety Committee so that you may support it to final passage. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 17, 2008 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   8
TH 

ALDERMANIC DISTRICT - FILE #080526 

         REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON THE  

         WEST SIDE OF SOUTH MUSKEGO AVENUE 

         FROM WEST BECHER STREET TO WEST 

         GRANT STREET 

       
Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned 

parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 17, 2008 

 

Honorable Michael Murphy 

Alderman, 10
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   10
TH 

ALDERMANIC DISTRICT - FILE #080526 

         REMOVE THREE-HOUR PARKING ON WEST  

         HIGHLAND BOULEVARD FROM WEST MARTIN  

         DRIVE TO WEST McKINLEY COURT 

       
Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned 

parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 17, 2008 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   4
TH 

ALDERMANIC DISTRICT - FILE #080526 

                 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE 

                  OF WEST WELLS STREET FROM NORTH 

                6
TH

 STREET TO A POINT 48 FEET WEST         

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from Milwaukee County Transit System to 

install the above-captioned parking restriction.  

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that buses have a 

difficult time maneuvering through the intersection. The installation of this restriction will 

make it easier to maneuver through the intersection for buses. Therefore, we recommend the 

installation of this restriction. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 17, 2008 

 

Honorable Terry L. Witkowski 

Alderman, 13
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   13
TH 

ALDERMANIC DISTRICT. - FILE #080526 

         INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF 

         SOUTH 20
TH

 STREET FROM A POINT 155 FEET 

         SOUTH OF WEST COLLEGE AVENUE TO A 

         POINT 25 FEET SOUTH THEREOF 

 

         INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF 

         SOUTH 20
TH

 STREET FROM A POINT 365 FEET 

         SOUTH OF WEST COLLEGE AVENUE TO A 

         POINT 25 FEET SOUTH THEREOF 

          
Dear Alderman Witkowski: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of the residents of College Height Condos, 

legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting 

to install the above-captioned parking restrictions. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
September 17, 2008 

 

Honorable Nic Kovac 

Alderman, 3
rd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject:   3
rd 

ALD. DIST. - FILE #080526  

 

INSTALLATION OF TWO- HOUR METER PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF            

NORTH FARWELL AVENUE FROM EAST GREENWICH AVENUE TO A POINT    

160 FEET TO THE SOUTH. 

 

REMOVAL OF ONE- HOUR PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH 

FARWELL AVENUE FROM EAST GREENWICH AVENUE TO A POINT 160 

FEET TO THE SOUTH. 

 

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

As per your conversation with Ms. Cindy Angelos of DPW-Parking regarding the installation of 

parking meters at the location above we recommend the following changes be made: 

 

The Installation of: 

“Two Hour Meter Parking, 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM Monday-Saturday, Twenty-five cent per hour.” 

 

The Removal of: 

“One Hour Parking 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM Except Sunday.” 

 

If you have no objection to the above, we will prepare the necessary legislation for the next 

Public Safety Committee so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

C:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 


